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For nearly my entire voting years, I’ve been able to vote by mail. I appreciate taking 

the time to study the issues and people running for office without the stress of making 

it to a voting site and  the stress of in person voting. 

 

This has been a successful form of voting in Oregon and many other states. I support 

keeping vote by mail in its current form. 


